General Education Advisory Council 
Friday, 21 October 2016
12:00-1:00PM

Meeting Minutes

Present: Professor Don Ransford, Dr. Brian Page, Dr. Rebecca Harris, Dr. Amy Trogan, Professor Jane Charles, Professor William Van Glabek, Dr. Marcella Trevino, Professor Kelly Roy, Dr. Wendy Chase
Absent: Dr. Eileen DeLuca, Professor Sindee Karpel

1. Minutes from September meeting approved.
2. Meeting of the Minds has been a successful effort. Faculty have shared ideas and activities, and many walked away with ideas for their own courses. Members offered examples of successful interactions, as well as several ideas for the future. 
3. The deadline for Roman Numeral IV worksheets is Friday, 21 October. So far, 656 courses have been submitted. The assessment office is preparing a distribution map, and have entered new information into the syllabi which will be available on the document manager. 
4. The committee finalized the wording of all the competencies. The competencies currently live on the assessment page, but we will have a GEAC page in the future. Consideration of the public facing dissemination of the competencies, how we will connect to students and prospective students through general education and our vision at the college. 
5. All publications, the catalog, anything that has the old general education competencies will need to be updated. Dr. DeLuca’s office is leading the effort in this area.
6. The committee considers how to continue promoting the general education mission and competencies, as well as how to go forward with the MoM or a modification of it. Ideas for faculty sharing research, discussing pedagogy, whatever their coolest newest idea might be (Dr. Chase), activities such as:
	-Roundtables
	-Lightning talks
	-Lectures with discussion and Q&A
	-Research presentations
	-Article or book reading groups
	-Food/wine and cheese/casual gatherings
	-Proust questionnaire
	-Professors from different disciplines showing how they meet the same competency
	-Sharing and community building activities
	-Common themes and discussions of common topics
	-Salon/supper club
	-Creative commons/creative conversations
7. Professor Ransford will approach Professor Mayoral about the possibility of American Sign Language courses meeting the foreign language requirement.
8. In the spring, the committee will look at the General Education program progression, map out the competencies, and begin to discuss revisions or refinements as necessary.
9. One possible idea for students to take courses in the A.A. degree in “clusters” or majors. Example: a cluster on criminal justice—meeting requirements through a selection of courses in the theme (sociology, comp 2 special section, psychology, human questions, etc.)
[bookmark: _GoBack]10. Advisors may be brought in as needed to discuss changes made to program progression.
